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TEXT REMIND
If you haven’t signed up already, please sign up for Text Remind. Text Remind is used on a regular
basis to alert parents via text message of upcoming happenings at the school.
Simply text: @nlcsn  to the number 81010 to get set up.

PE SHIRT ORDERS

The school will be placing a bulk order for PE shirts. PE shirts are required for all students in 5th -
12th grade. They are also suitable for Friday wear for all students. An order form was sent out last
week, and all orders are due tomorrow, if you'd like to purchase a shirt for this school year.

PVC MEETING - September 12
The first PVC meeting of the school year will be held on Thursday, September 12th at 3:00 p.m. at
the school. Everyone is welcome to attend!
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SYCAMORE SCHOOL

All families should have received an email from Sycamore School yesterday morning. NLCS uses
Sycamore School for their grading system and to input assignments.
Sycamore School has a web app that can be accessed through an internet browser:

https://app.sycamoreschool.com

Yesterday’s email will include a link to your school’s personalized login page and the user’s
username. Once you have logged in, you are then able to access your child’s missing assignments

and grades.

If you have any questions, please contact the office.

PIZZA THURSDAY - September 12th & September 26th

PVCis serving up pizza for lunch on September 12th and September 26th. Order forms for the
month of September are being sent home today (please see both sides of the order form) and are due

back to the school on Tuesday, September 10th.

NEWSLETTER FOLDERS

The oldest child in your family will be bringing home a reusable poly folder today. Please be sure to
return the folder back to the school so we will have them on hand when needed again. Thank you!

September
September 6
Trevor Garrison
September 9
Margaret Derting
September 10
Lillian Bayley
September 10
Michael Vasquez
September 13
Nathan Agoshkov

September
September 15
Madelyn Bowe
September 19
Collin Fox
September 21
Mr. Gregg
September 22
Jayden St.Mary
September 26
Abigail Agoshkov

PAGE 2 ¢« NLCS NEWS



SEPTEMBER 5, 2024

A — &

Dear New Life secondary students, we
are so exciled to have the opportunity Lo
perform a one act version of C.S. Lewis’s

The Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe
this fall! Auditions will be Thursday,
September 12th from 3:30-4:30 in the
library. If vou are in grades 7-12 and are
interested in trving out for a speaking
role, a non-speaking role, helping with
the set, or just want to find out more,
please come! We will read parts of the
script together as well as talk about the
different characters and what rehearsals
will look like. There are 15 speaking parls
available, with several options for extras.
Rehearsals will start Thursday,
September 26th from 3:15-4:30 in the
library, and will continue to be on
Thursdays at that time. A more delailed
schedule will be sent out later. Please let

either Miss Latimer or Mrs. Gregg know il

you have any questions, and fill out the
audition form if vou plan on attending!

We can’t wait for you to join us in Narnia!
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